
 
 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2023 

 

 

On November 23, the Novatio Foundation held its second annual 

general meeting. The meeting, attended by over 30 people, began 

with a talk by Father Michel Lacroix on the history of the involvement 

of the diocese, parishes, and religious communities in social causes, 

contributing to the creation and development of many community 

organizations in the region. His talk was much appreciated by the 

audience. Father Michel Lacroix invited the Foundation to continue this 

historic commitment by showing solidarity with the community.  

The AGM was also an opportunity to present the Foundation's annual 

report, including funded projects, financial statements, and budget 

forecasts. In his annual report, Richard Rochefort, Chairman of the 

Board, wrote: "…the Foundation is our shared way of making a 

tangible difference in our community. It serves as a platform to heed 

the calls for help in our communities and translate the Word of the 

Lord, heard at mass every week, into meaningful action."  

2022-2023 annual report 

 

https://www.diocesegatineau.org/sn_uploads/fck/2023_Annual_Report_EN.pdf

